To whom it may concern,

I would like to object to the retrospective planning application.

They deliberately ignored / thwarted the approved planning application. Building a much
bigger, more imposing building, not keeping to the skyline or the height restrictions. They are
serial developers with no thought or consideration to the people who live locally and have to

deal with the consequences of their flagrant disregard.

Yours sincerely

On 21 Nov 2019, at 12:57, PlanningAppeals
<PlanningAppeals@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi all,

Please find attached a notification of an appeal letter regarding the
above address.

Catherine, could you please forward this notification to the appropriate
conservation officer?

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further
information.

Regards,

Geri Gohin



Planning Assistant
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 2047

Web: camden.gov.uk
2nd Floor

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your
neighbour submits a planning application. You can still find out
about planning applications:

o on new improved posters on lamp posts
by signing up to planning e-alerts
in the planning section of the Camden Account
through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High
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You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let
you know about new planning applications, decisions and
appeals.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please
contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy
Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and
residents.

<Notification of an appeal letter.pdf>



